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 EXTRA! EXTRA! READ ALL 

ABOUT IT!  
 

That's what all the corner newsboys used to shout.  

It still has merit today.  We were graced with a 

visit from Steve and Dianne Gottschalk at our 

monthly gathering.  Steve was officially representing  

the Region that evening.  He commented our  

region  is comprised of eight states.  Each of those 

eight states, or Districts, had submitted the best of their best newsletters for 

a competition.  Our own Cheryl Miller has been working diligently on the 

newsletter for years and because of her hard work and creativity, our newsletter  

was chosen from among the twenty four chapters  in Illinois to represent our 

District as the best of Illinois.  The region judges evidently agreed with the 

district judges because her efforts were also rewarded with the distinction of 

being the best of the best in the region.  Congratulations to Cheryl and   

endless thanks to her for a job well 

done.  For those of us that have 

attempted to throw together a  

monthly information sheet  for an 

organization and struggled to fill 

even one page, we all understand  the 

work and dedication involved in 

creating a pamphlet as fine as our 

chapter enjoys.  For those who have 

never had the opportunity to under-

take the task, trust me, it takes a 

special touch to be able to create 

and publish even a simple monthly 

handbill, not to mention the work 

involved in making something    

people will actually look forward to 

and peruse more than once.  If you meet Cheryl somewhere, congratulate her 

on a job more than well done.  Our newsletters will now travel with the Region 

representative to Wing Ding in Huntsville.  Win or lose, at this  stage, our 
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chapter has got to feel privileged just to have our newsletter there.  Thanks to all who contributed 

articles and photos. With the assistance from the members, our 

newsletter is truly a work of art. WELL DONE CHAPTER O!  

I've been sending monthly calendar updates with relatively detailed 

plans for upcoming events via e -mail.  If you're not getting them 

there's one of two reasons applicable. First, you're not on the list of 

recipients. Second, you're not on the list of recipients.  Same reason? 

Yeah. Pretty much.  The first scenario you can rectify.  Just shoot 

me an e-mail  (GWRRAILOvents@gmail.com) and I'll add you to the 

list.  The second scenario is because I just send the calendars out to the people that have ridden 

in the last year or so.  I figure if you're not going to ride with us you probably don't really care 

what we've got planned.  If I'm wrong, jump back to plan 1, send me a note and I'll add you on!  
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